
 

 

 

Three Year Old Newletter 

April 2019 

 

This month our letters are W and X.  Please bring letter bags each Friday for the 

letter of the week.  This reinforces what the children are learning.  We will also be 

talking about farms and gardening this month. We will plant grass seeds to watch 

them grow!  

April 8th-12th is week of the Young Child.  This is a special week every year when 

we focus on the importance of the early years, the needs of young children and 

their families, and to recognize the programs and services that support them. We 

will have center-wide activities and special events all week.  Announcements will 

be made the week before. 

Check your child’s cubby daily for incident reports, invoices, parent grams and 

accidents (soiled clothing) and please restock.  We ask that you provide wipes if 

your child is still needing assistance with toileting.  We do realize that this is a 

learning process, and we can help them, but will need the necessary supplies. 

  Thank you to all the parents that continue to send in snack money.  We 

appreciate it.  The kids really need that extra boost of nutrition to get them 

though until lunch. 

We welcome Sloane to our class from the two’s.  We look forward to the next 

year of fun with her.  We have to say so long to Lydia as she moves to the Fours. 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Bria 
Ms. Sue 
Ms. Kayla 


